December 8, 1960

Mr. Ernest A. Hanson
P. O. Box 852
Roswell, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hanson:

Ve have received your registered letter informing us of your intention
to locate Atlantic State No. 1. 1980' FNL, 1980' FWL, Sec. 16, T20S, R33E,
Lea County, New Mexico. This section is held under potash lease M-651 by
the U.5. Borax & Chemical Corporation and is alsc within the boundary of
the Oil -Potash area as defined by the Oil Conservation Commission Order
R111-A.

We have discussed the casing program for this well with representatives
of the U.S. Borax &k Chemical Corporation and understand that they have
authorised the program. International will therefore offer no objection to
the well providing that your drilling and casing program meets with the
provisions of R111-A and appropriate federal regulations.

Very truly yours,

Chief Geologist

RWH/k:

cc: E. F. Engbrecht
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